
I am extremely worried about the fate of orangutans as their 
habitat is destroyed.  We must protect our wildlife. 
 
We cannot expect consumers to know which products to buy if 
we do not have fair palm oil labeling legislation to inform them.   
 
Please make a decision that considers the effects on wildlife. 
 
Pat Deacon 
 


